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                                       MASS INTENTIONS                
 
5:00 p.m. Peter & Damian 
Sun., Jan 1:  MARY, MOTHER OF GOD 
7:00 a.m.     All Souls in Purgatory 
8:30 a.m.        John J & Honora Hartman Cuff 
10:00 a.m.     Living & Deceased Parishioners 
11:30 a.m.  Gloria D. De Micco 
5:00 p.m.  Frank Roudis (Death Anniversary) 
 
Mon., Jan 2:  Sts. Basil & Gregory, bps & drs 
7:00 a.m. Roger Palazzo 
9:00 a.m.  John Cordts 

 
Tue., Jan 3:  Christmas Weekday 
7:00 a.m. John Cordts 
9:00 a.m.  William Weishaupt 

 
Wed., Jan 4:  St. Elizabeth Ann Seaton, rel 
7:00 a.m.         Rose Spampinato 
9:00 a.m.   Peace to all members of family 

Thu. Jan 5:  St. John Neumann, bp 
7:00 a.m. Styles & Ahl Families 
9:00 a.m.  Rosemary Spampinato 
 
Fri., Jan 6:  St. Andre Bessette, rel 
7:00 a.m. Sr. Mary Christiana Wojciehowski 
9:00 a.m.  Helen Diamond 
5:30 p.m. Msgr. James Keating 
   
Sat., Jan 7:  St. Raymond of Penyafort, pr 
7:00 a.m.        Patrick, Lynn & Tom Gorman 
9:00 a.m. Msgr. James V. Keating 
 
5:00 p.m. Stephen & Marion Fondino 
Sun., Jan 8:  EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
7:00 a.m.     Living & Deceased Parishioners 
8:30 a.m.        John “Jay” McCloskey 
10:00 a.m.     Louis Laford 
11:30 a.m.  Caroline Ferraro 
5:00 p.m.  Gisela Gagliardi

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 

 

Rosemary Gallagher, Richard Miniter, Nathan Lien, 

Harry (Smitty) Wiands, Patricia Lynch, Cherry 

Solomon, Pasquale Petramale, Maggi & Nick 

Santiago, Shannon Dalbo, Zachary Swart, Terrance 

De Micco, Cindy Richter, Nancy A. Brucker, Louis & 

Mime DeGaetano, Edna Napoleon, Mary DeLong, 

Jennifer Rakov, Msgr. Bill Williams, and all our 

parishioners who are homebound, in healthcare facilities 

or who are seriously sick. 

 

 
 

Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead, 
Reverend William J. Delaney, and all who recently died. 

“Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual 

light shine upon them.” 

 

  

 

 

Young Adult Employment 

Program 
Are you between the ages of 

16 and 24, out of school, and 

looking for a job or a career? 

Ulster County's Young Adult 

Employment Program can 

help you find a job, complete 

your high school equivalency 

or get training for the career of your dreams. Don't 

wait for the career you've been dreaming of - start 

working on it today - call Ulster County's Young 

Adult Employment Program at 845-340-3170 or 

visit: http://ulsterworks.com/youth-and-voung-adults 

https://www.facebook.com/UlsterWorksOneStop/ 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/UlsterWorksOneStop/
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WE ARE A TITHING PARISH 
 

Week of December 18, 2016 
Last Year’s Collection $7,834.00 
This Year’s Collection &5,057.00 

 
Thank you for your continued generosity to our 

parish. May God continue to bless you in the 
New Year!!! 

 

 

 

THE PICTURE OF POPE FRANCIS 
Pope Francis is 80 years old last Saturday.  To 
commemorate this occasion, our parish now 
has an image of the Holy Father for display in 
our church. The image of "Francesco" (Pope 
Francis) was obtained by one of our recent 
RCIA converts, Kin Chee, in Vatican City and 
blessed during a Papal Audience on 
Wednesday, September 28th.  The image was 
hand-carried back to New York and 
professionally framed, with a simple wooden 
frame, as a gift to our parish. This image of 
Pope Francis will be hung, in time for 
Christmas, in front of the choir loft facing the 
altar! 
 

 

New 12 Week Friday Bible Study 
THE BIBLE and the VIRGIN MARY 

Dates: January 6 – 

March 24, 2017 

Time: 7 – 9 pm          

Place: Rectory 

for registration 

and cost 

information see 

posters at the church entrances. 
 

Making It Easier Than Ever To Give 
Donations Online 

With ParishPay, it’s simple to make online 
donations to your parish using a credit card, 
debit card or electronic check. ParishPay is the 
largest, most experienced electronic-giving 
provider – serving more than 1000 parishes 
across the country. To sign-up go to: 

http://parishpay.com/ 

 

THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF 
AMERICA 

The Catholic University of America is the 
national university of the Catholic Church in the 
United States, located in Washington, D.C. It 
provides an academically rigorous education 
guided by Catholic intellectual tradition to 
nearly 7,000 students every year. More than 
4,000 students directly receive scholarship aid 
from this Collection, including many from our 
diocese. Next week is the National Collection 
for The Catholic University of America. Please 
be generous. 
 

ENVELOPE 

AND TAX 

INFORMATION 
All 2013 donations must 
be in by January 8, 2017 
to appear on 2016 

contributions.  All will be ready for pick up by 
January 22nd.  Statements will not be mailed unless 
requested. Statements will be available at the 
Parish Office if anyone wishes to pick them up. 
Thank you for your generosity. 
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COMBINED SECOND COLLECTIONS 

On the weekend of January 7/8, 2017, a combined 

collection will be taken up. One segment will be taken 

up for the Catholic Communications Campaign and 

the second segment will be for 

The Catholic University of 

America. The Catholic 

Communications Campaign is the 

official Catholic presence in the 

media: In partnership with the 

diocesan communications offices, 

it has been our voice educating, entertaining, inspiring 

and informing the faithful about Gospel values. The 

second segment is for the Catholic University of 

America, unique among Catholic institutions of higher 

education in the United States. We encourage you 

parishioners to be generous in your contributions to the 

combined collection for the Catholic Communications 

Campaign and the Catholic University of America 

collection. 

 

CAPUCHIN YOUTH 

LEADERSHIP   

TRAINING 
 Original Applications Must be 

mailed to CYFM, Please Print 

Clearly.  Incomplete or illegible applications cannot be 

processed.  Registration is available in the Parish Office. 

Deadline is the Tuesday prior to the Retreat. 

CYFM invites you and your teens to join us January 13-
15, 2017 for our Capuchin Youth Leadership Training.   
The flier and application are attached here, and 
available on our website: 
http://www.capuchin.org/CapuchinYouthAndFamilyMin
istry/Retreats/Leadership 
Please share this with families in your Youth Groups; 
teens and YOUR group will benefit from well-trained 
youth leaders who can motivate their peers, and lead by 
example making your youth group stronger and more 
effective. Gift certificates and scholarships are available 
for this and all of our programs; call our office (845) 
424-3609 or email us cyfm@cyfm.org for information. 

 
 

The Priests, Deacons and Staff of St. Joseph’s 

Parish take this opportunity in this special way to 

offer to you and your loved ones their prayers and 

best wishes for a Blessed and a Happy New Year! 

 

For Those Experiencing a  

Crisis Pregnancy: 
If you or someone you know is experiencing a crisis 

pregnancy and would like assistance call: The Sisters of 

Life Visitation Mission to pregnant women at 877-

777-1277 or 212-737-0221. The Sisters provide practical 

help and resources for any woman in need as well as 

emotional support and spiritual counsel. Visit 

www.sistersoflife.org for more info. Or Catholic 

Guardian Society and Home-Bureau Hotline: 1-800-

592-HELP. The CHB is an affiliated agency of Catholic 

Charities of the Archdiocese of New York. 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
: 

As we make our corporal 

calendar New Year's resolutions, 

let us also consider some 

spiritual resolutions as well. Still 

thinking you are the only one 

responsible for all that you have? 

Why not thank the one who makes 

all of our lives and eternal happiness possible? 

Consider spending some time with the Lord Jesus 

Christ in person! Resolve to set aside one hour or 

more per week to come visit and thank the Lord for 

all that you have: past, present and future. 

Commitments are not necessary to visit the chapel. 

Come and visit our Heavenly Haven and if so 

inspired, make a commitment as an individual or as 

a group. Due to snowbirds flying south for the 

winter and changes in the lives of others, some 

hours frequently find Jesus without company. Our 

Perpetual Adoration Chapel is dedicated solely for this 

purpose: Adoration! Your personal time with Him!  

For more information or to commit to any hour,  

please call Betty ????? 

May the Good Lord grant us all a very Happy, 

Healthy and Blessed 2017! 

 

BEQUEST 
I do give, devise and bequeath to Cardinal Timothy 

Dolan, Roman Catholic Archbishop of New York, and 

his successors in office, in accordance with the 

discipline and government of the Roman Catholic 

Church, a corporation sole, the sum of $_______ (the 

following property __________________________) for 

the general use and benefit of ________ ___________ 

Parish or the specific use of _____________________. 

http://www.capuchin.org/CapuchinYouthAndFamilyMinistry/Retreats/Leadership
http://www.capuchin.org/CapuchinYouthAndFamilyMinistry/Retreats/Leadership
mailto:cyfm@cyfm.org
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Music Notes… 

Beginning this weekend our combined music ministry (Choir and Schola) will provide music at 

the 10:00 a.m. liturgy.  By consolidating our instrumentalists and singers at one liturgy we will 

be able to provide an even better voice in praise of our Lord. 

      
 

On Sunday, Jan. 8th at 2:30 p.m., we will host our annual Epiphany Concert.  It will feature 

our combined music ministry (under the direction of Bob Gaus), the bell choir from 

Redeemer Lutheran Church (under the direction of Bill Chandler, the choirs of St. 

Catherine Labouré, Lake Katrine (under the direction of Jane Touhey) and St. Mary of the 

Snow (under the direction of Michael Sweeney).  This concert will feature the songs of the 

season, congregational carols, choral selections by combined 50+ voice choir and the 

fabulous sounds of the Redeemer Bell Choir!  Make plans to attend with family and friends!  

There is no charge and plan to arrive early! 
 

As always, if you are interested in joining our music ministry, please contact Bob Gaus at  

389-1503, e-mail us at music.saintjoseph@gmail.com or Join us on FaceBook: 

 www.facebook.com/music.saintjoseph. 

 

  

mailto:music.saintjoseph@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/music.saintjoseph

